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SLTA (Swiss LegalTech Association) has announced the foundation of the Chapter
NextGen with the aim to promote and cooperate with student associations that wish

to get involved in legal technology.
According to SLTA "the discussion about the evolution of the legal services market should begin as
early as possible, therefore during university studies. This is a good way for law students to prepare
for the future and understand the legal market and how to position themselves after graduation".

The student association can reach out  SLTA getting accreditation in Chapter NextGen and a free
corporate membership within the SLTA. At the same time, SLTA will share its know-
how and contribute to their success in promoting the modernizing of the legal market, included the
sharing of the insights and information regarding trends and technologies.
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